
                                                                                                                                                                              
Monday, December 4th, 2017 

 
 
Advisement will be collecting donations for Toys for Tots this holiday season. 
Purchase a new toy and bring it unwrapped to your Advisement class by December 
14th.  The winning Advisement from each grade level will win a breakfast surprise! 
 
Track and Field Athletes; there will be a short meeting on Wednesday, 
December 6th at 3:00PM, L503. Items to discuss include off-season training, spring 
schedule, and our out-of-state trip for the season. Anyone interested in knowing 
more about track and field is welcome to attend. 
 
Ping Pong Club's Winter Charity Tournament supporting the Denver Rescue 
Mission is after school on Friday, December 15th.  Registration is this Thursday, 
December 7th during SOAR, L508.  The cost is $5.  The winner will receive a $10 
Chipotle gift card. Contact Mr. Hale with further questions.  All students and staff 
are welcome to participate. 

Come celebrate the Holiday of Hope Dance this Friday, December 8th at 
7:00PM, right here at Mountain Vista.  All proceeds go towards girl’s education in 
Senegal.  There will be a jammin’ dj, food, hot chocolate, games and movies; not to 
mention a raffle with fantastic prizes such as Prom tickets and a Parking Spot at 
Vista.  Tickets are only $10 and will be sold all week during both lunches, and at 
the door. 
 
Come to the Model United Nations interest meeting on Wednesday, December 
13th at 7:35AM, L512.  Broaden your global perspective and defend a case during 
a real Model U.N. Conference.  Donuts will be served. 
 
If you were invited and unable to attend the Academic Awards presentation, 
please stop by the office today to collect your certificate. 
 
This Wednesday is College Wear Wednesday.  It’s your last chance this year to 
spin the prize wheel. 
 
 


